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12.09.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As has been the case across the whole of the United Kingdom (and indeed the world), our school 
community has been deeply moved by the sad news of the death of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
The Department for Education (DfE) have provided schools with guidance regarding Her Majesty’s 
State Funeral which will take place on Monday 19th September.  
 
As you may already be aware, the day of the State Funeral has been declared a Bank Holiday by His 
Majesty, King Charles III. As such, and in line with all schools and colleges across the country, Marsh 
Hill Primary School will be closed to all pupils and staff on Monday 19th September. 
 
I am sure you will agree that having this time together as families is the appropriate way to 
commemorate this extraordinarily significant moment in our nation’s history.  
 
School will re-open to all pupils and staff at the usual time on Tuesday 20th September.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support and understanding.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. J Cusack 

 
Head Teacher 
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